
BEORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
NOTICE OF MEETING 

 
 COMES NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri (Ameren 

Missouri or Company) and for its Notice of Meeting states as follows: 

 Pursuant to 4 CSR 240.4.020(8), Ameren Missouri is filing this Notice of Meeting 

in all its cases pending before the Missouri Public Service Commission. 

 Ameren Missouri representatives Director of Distribution and Operations Steve 

Brophy, Supervisor of Distribution Dispatch Jon Albrecht, General Supervisor Customer 

Service Judy Farnam, Supervisor Customer Service Cathy Hart and State Regulatory 

Liaison Gaye Suggett have scheduled a tour of the Jefferson City Dispatch Office and the 

Jefferson City Contact Center at 101 Madison Street, Jefferson City on Wednesday, 

February 27 at 1:00 p.m.   

Those attending from the Missouri Public Service Commission include 

Commissioner Stephen Stoll, Commissioner Bill Kenney, Commissioner Advisor Mark 

Hughes, Commissioner Advisor Rachel Lewis and Staff members Matt Barnes, Brad 

Fortson, Scott Glasgow, Randy Gross, and Robin Kliethermes.  Lewis Mills, OPC has 

been invited. 

 

 


